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Chatham County Police Department Investigating Shooting 

  

Chatham County, GA (August 5, 2021) — The Chatham County Police Department is 

investigating a shooting that happened the evening of August 4, 2021. 

Officers responded to Gertrude L Greene Drive around 7:30 p.m. for a report of a shooting. 

Detectives determined that a man riding his bicycle was shot by someone who then left the scene 

in a vehicle. The victim was transported to the hospital with what appeared to be non-life 

threatening injuries. 

Detectives are working to get a detailed description of the suspect. Anyone with information 

about this case is asked to call Chatham County Police Department detectives at 912-651-4717, 

or Crime Stoppers at 912-234-2020. 
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